
   

 

   

The SAIMM's Mine Planning Forum has previously clearly highlighted the limitations currently 

available for mine planning skills. The 2012 and 2014 Mine Planning Schools was well received 

and there seems to be sufficient support for it to be successfully repeated in 2017. 
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Call for Papers/Presentations!  
Abstract Submission Deadline - 28 February 2017 
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For further information contact:  

Camielah Jardine 

Conference Co-ordinator 

Tel: +27 11 834-1273/7 

E-mail: camielah@saimm.co.za    
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